The UAF Governance Coordinating Committee passed the following resolution via e-mail during March 2008, based on a discussion held at GCC meeting #76, Wednesday, March 5, 2008.

RESOLUTION: Passed: (4 yes and 2 nays)

RESOLUTION

ON

CHILD CARE TASK FORCE

WHEREAS, the provision of adequate child care is a critical issue affecting all members of the university community, including faculty, staff, students, and administrators; and

WHEREAS, there is a growing shortage of child care available in Fairbanks; and

WHEREAS, the loss of child care may have a disproportionate and negative impact on women, especially their recruitment, professional development, and retention; and

WHEREAS, the Governance Coordinating Committee affirms that providing on-campus child care is a valuable tool in recruiting and retaining excellent faculty staff and

students; now

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the UAF Governance Coordinating Committee

May 1, 2008 To: Chancellor Steve Jones Office of the Chancellor UAF From: Juella Sparks, Chair Governance Coordinating Committee Re: Child Care Task Force Membership I want to thank you for approving the Governance Coordinating Committee's (GCC)		J	
To: Chancellor Steve Jones UAF From: Juella Sparks, Chair Governance Coordinating Committee Re: Child Care Task Force Membership			
To: Chancellor Steve Jones UAF From: Juella Sparks, Chair Governance Coordinating Committee Re: Child Care Task Force Membership			
To: Chancellor Steve Jones UAF From: Juella Sparks, Chair Governance Coordinating Committee Re: Child Care Task Force Membership			
To: Chancellor Steve Jones UAF From: Juella Sparks, Chair Governance Coordinating Committee Re: Child Care Task Force Membership			
To: Chancellor Steve Jones UAF From: Juella Sparks, Chair Governance Coordinating Committee Re: Child Care Task Force Membership			
To: Chancellor Steve Jones UAF From: Juella Sparks, Chair Governance Coordinating Committee Re: Child Care Task Force Membership			
To: Chancellor Steve Jones UAF From: Juella Sparks, Chair Governance Coordinating Committee Re: Child Care Task Force Membership	•		
To: Chancellor Steve Jones UAF From: Juella Sparks, Chair Governance Coordinating Committee Re: Child Care Task Force Membership			
To: Chancellor Steve Jones UAF From: Juella Sparks, Chair Governance Coordinating Committee Re: Child Care Task Force Membership	May 1	2008	gaser 🕶 ý eross.
From: Juella Sparks, Chair Governance Coordinating Committee Re: Child Care Task Force Membership		·	
Governance Coordinating Committee Re: Child Care Task Force Membership	То:		Office of the Chancellor
Re: Child Care Task Force Membership	From:	Juella Sparks, Chair Governance Coordinating Committee	
I want to thank you for approving the Governance Coordinating Committee's (GCC)	Re:		
	I want to	o thank you for approving the Governance	Coordinating Committee's (GCC)
			·
			· .
			· ·
			· •
			· •